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Dear TIF Committee,  
 
 
 
I sincerely thank the TIF for giving me this opportunity to attend this important 
conference for my study and work. As I am a senior conservator at the Egyptian 
Museum in Cairo, Egypt. Attending this conference helped me publish part of my 
doctoral thesis, as I shared with the attendees some of the problems and 
challenges that I faced in this research. I also enjoyed some of the discussions and 
solutions that the attendees participated in, which helped me reach new results in 
the field of preserving the photographic archive. My presence also allowed me to 
meet a group of researchers who are carrying out a project to preserve the archives 
of the Egyptian Museum, which opens the way for me to share my experience 
with them. Once again, I credit the committee for being given this opportunity to 
share my experience with international researchers. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Rasha Shaheen 
Senior Conservator 
Egyptian Museum 
Cairo, Egypt 


